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8th November 2021  
 

Gary Sambrook MP’s Christmas Card Competition 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Children have until Monday 15th November to enter this Christmas Card competition and I would 
love as many of our children as possible to enter this. 
 
The rules are as follows: 
 

• Each child can only submit one entry; 
 

• Designs must be on an A4 piece of paper; 
 

• On the back of the paper you must have your child’s  
            full name, class name, name of their teacher and our  

            school name. 
 
Last year, one of our children finished as runner-up in this competition. Let’s see if a child from 
Colmers Farm Primary can win this competition this year, as I know that we have many talented 
artists and designers at our school.  
 
The winner’s card will be sent to Boris Johnson, our Prime Minister. The winner will also get a 
special certificate from Gary Sambrook MP.  
 
All entries will be displayed in the constituency for the community to appreciate as part of the 
Christmas celebrations.  
 
KS2 children, don’t forget that entering this competition could be used as evidence for either the 
Aiming for Higher Things section or Exploring the Arts section of your SAGE award. 
 
Good luck everybody. I look forward to seeing as many entries as possible.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Mr Williams 


